The Project for the Capacity Development for Transition to the New CNS/ATM Systems
in Cambodia, Lao PDR, and Vietnam

To: Mr. Dinh Viet Thang

Deputy Director General

Civil Aviation Authority of Vietnam (CAAV), Ministry of Transport, Vietnam
From: Hiroshi Inoguchi, Project leader JICA
Date: 5 October 2012

Subject: Result of Project Logo Contest

Dear Mr. Dinh Viet Thang,

I would like to refer to my previous memo to you dated 14 September, inviting Vietnamese counterpart to
participate in voting Project Logo designs by 26 September 2012.

It is our pleasure to inform you that as a results of voting by counterpart of 3 countries, JICA Head Office
and our Project Team, the design of Entry No. 4 received the highest points of 13 among 8 designs, and was
selected as the Project Logo. This selected Logo was designed by a Project Expert, and the prize will go to
the winner in accordance with the Logo Contest procedures. For more details of voting result, please visit the
following Project Logo Contest homepage of the Project Website:

http://www.newcnsatm.com/project-logo-contest/

The Project Logo can be downloaded from the Project Website below:

http://www.newcnsatm.com/project/administration/project-logo/

On behalf of the Project, I would like to express my sincere appreciation to you and all your Project
members for active participation and cooperation in the Logo contest.

Sincerely yours,
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Hiroshi Inoguchi
Project Leader




